

An affiliate of the Saint Barnabas Health Care System

RONALD J. DEL MAURO President and Chief Executive Officer Saint Barnabas Health Care System MARK D. PILLA Executive Vice President Saint Barnabas Health Care System and Executive Director Community Medical Center

November 19, 2009

Gary M. Prisand, D.M.D., P.A. 1380 Hooper Avenue Toms River, NJ 08753

Dear Dr. Prisand,

On behalf of Community Medical Center, I would like to thank you for your generous donation of the Hannah Banana patient bags. Your contribution was greatly appreciated by our patients. This is only possible because of thoughtful contributions from people like you.

Our patients have expressed their heartfelt thanks to you and the Hannah Banana Organization. Once again thank you for your generous donation.

Sincerely,

Fern Papalia, RN, MSN, OCN Vice President, Patient Care Services

FP:vs

